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Brainbusters	Compete	in	
Mixed	Meet	Competition	
The	DMS	Brainbusters	team	performed	well	
during	a	mixed-town	meet	that	took	place	on	
November	13th,	in	Northvale.		The	winning		
team	included	students	from	all	schools		
around	the	valley.			
Nice	Job,	Brainbusters!	

Bergen	County	
Prosecutor's	Office	
Speaks	to	7th	Grade	
On	November	15th,	the	Bergen	
County	Prosecutor's	Office	spoke	
with	our	seventh	graders	about	
internet	safety	and	positive	
social	media	use.		The	hour	long	
presentation	was	composed	of	
helpful	Internet	tips	and	
engaging	videos.	It	ended	with	
time	for	our	students	to	ask	the	
officer	questions.		The	students	
enjoyed	the	presentation,	and	asked	many	
insightful	questions.		
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6th	Graders	see	“Wonder”!	
The	entire	sixth	grade	had	the	opportunity	to	view	a	
private	premiere	showing	of	the	movie	“Wonder”	on	Friday,	
November	17th.	The	students	thoroughly	enjoyed	seeing	the	film	
adaptation	of	one						 of	their	favorite	novels.	Following	the	
movie,	 groups	took	part	in	discussions	

comparing	the	movie	to	the	book	
and	chose	their	favorite	Wonder	
precepts	as	part	of	World	
Kindness	Day.	

Genius	Hour		
On	Wednesday,	November	9th,	Mrs.	Heffler’s	5th	grade	
Genius	Hour	class	presented	their	research	projects	to	
Mrs.	Forma’s	4th	grade	class.		Each	fifth	grade	student	
explained	their	project	individually	as	the	fourth	
graders	circulated	and	took	notes	on	each	presentation.	
The	fifth	graders	enjoyed	being	experts	on	their	topic	
and	inspired	the	fourth	graders	to	do	the	same.	

	
		
	
		

	 		
Media	Awareness		
On	Monday,	November	6th,	Melissa	Straub	of	High	
Impact	Your	Training	Solutions	presented	to	DMS	
students	on	the	topic	of	being	safe	online.	During	
two	separate	presentations,	students	learned	about	
protecting	their	digital	footprint,	digital	citizenship,	

cyber	bullying,	and	online	aggression.	An	evening	session	
was	held	for	parents	that	revealed	dangers	facing	our	
children	online.	The	parental	session	offered	tips	for	parents	
on	monitoring	their	children	online	and	tips	for	communi-
cating	with	children	regarding	technology	dangers.	


